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EVPL announces expanding team 

Evansville, IN, April 14, 2021 – The Evansville Vanderburgh Public Library is pleased to 
announce we are looking for creative and curious individuals to join the expanding EVPL 
team. 

“EVPL’s team members are our best asset when serving our community,” said EVPL 
CEO-Director Scott Kinney. “Whether working as a specialist or keeping our locations 
beautiful, every employee is important in our continued ability to provide the best 
experiences for our library users. With part-time and full-time positions available at a 
variety of levels, we encourage anyone interest in joining the EVPL team to apply.” 

Available positions include: 

• Experience Manager
• Adult & Teen Librarian
• Maker Librarian
• Finance Generalist
• Part-time Custodian
• Part-time Experience Navigator
• Part-time Materials Transfer Clerk
• Part-time Customer Experience Representative

Individuals can visit evpl.org/careers, to learn more about the available positions and the 
library’s excellent benefits. Education and experience vary by position. The Evansville 
Vanderburgh Public Library is an equal opportunity employer. 

The Evansville Vanderburgh Public Library has served our community for more than a 
century. With eight locations throughout Vanderburgh County, immediate access to 
hundreds of thousands of digital resources, and a dedicated team of library professionals, 
EVPL strives to create opportunities for you to discover, explore, and connect with your 
library. For more information, visit evpl.org.  
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